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The Stewards, having received a report from the Clerk of the Course, have considered the 
following matter, determine the following: 
 
Fact: Severe storm cell passed over rally route, damaging service park, liaison sections 

and special stages. 
 
Decision:  In application of the FIA International Sporting Code Art 11.9.3.r, the rally will be 

temporarily stopped after TC3A.  The event will continue as per itinerary again on 
Saturday 13th July from TC5D, Service OUT.  A Start List with Start Times for Section 
3 will be published by the Clerk of the Course as per Supplementary Regulations. 

 
Competitors are not required to go to Park Ferme and are free to secure their cars 
and service equipment during the night at their discretion.  All vehicles can remain 
at the Service Park with all their equipment or they can leave. 

 
Reason; The storm and strong winds caused serious damage to vehicles, service park 

equipment and infrastructure needed for the rally to run correctly, including special 
stages and liaison sections. 

 
The Stewards wish to highlight that the safety of all parties is a key priority, and based 
on this, the event will be stopped until Saturday morning. 

 
The Stewards want to point out that under article 11.9.3.r of ISC, the Stewards have 
the power to stop the event based on safety reasons. 

 
In application of Article 12.3.3.b of the FIA International Code, this decision becomes immediately 
binding even in the event of an appeal as it concerns a question of safety. 
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